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MONDAY, 16 FEBRUARY - The visit by Vice-
Chancellor of Universiti Malaysia Sabah (UMS), Prof.
Datuk Dr. Mohd. Harun Abdullah for the first time in
2015 to the Development and Maintenance
Department (JPP) UMS delighted the staff of the
department.

The presence of the Vice-Chancellor to JPP was not

Bl for other unofficial matters.
Dr. Mohd Harun’s visit to JPP was to socialise, exchange ideas and to know directly any grievances by JPP staff.

In his speech, Mohd Harun invited all JPP staff to work with sincerity, integrity and mutual cooperation with one
another.

He said all staff should consider themselves as a family, to cultivate a sense of devotion to their workplace for their
future.

At the visit, the Director of JPP, Kamisah Husin also gave a briefing on the development of the department’s staff
to the Vice-Chancellor of UMS. — S (f])
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